
Chair of the Environment Agency
statement on Ofwat’s PR19
determinations

Emma Howard Boyd, Chair of Environment Agency said:

I welcome Ofwat’s new price determinations which will challenge all
water companies to improve their performance and resilience to
flooding and drought, while delivering for their customers and the
environment.

The climate emergency and a growing population mean that we all
have our part to play in protecting our water environment – every
drop we save will help sustain and protect our precious rivers,
lakes and bathing waters for future generations.
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